




C. Jurisprudence Exam: Discussion was held concerning the Jurisprudence exam. FSBPT

agreed to create an exam and will be looking back to the one that FSBPT created for

ABPT in 2020. FSBPT would like us to vote on proceeding with the JAM (Jurisprudence

Assessment Module) and assign someone to review the exam. The JAM is like an online

learning module. The pass/pass/failure will be set at 80% per suggestion of FSBPT.

Jonathan Zecher proposed to accept the JAM. Margaret Hemm seconded the motion.

All voted in favor, none opposed. T-Michael Dougherty will take the JAM once it is 

completed by FSBPT and before it is implemented for use by the applicants.

VII. New Business:

A. Election: An election was held to fill the vacant position of Secretary, previously held by

Nathan McGriff. Johnathan Zecher nominated Robert Fleming as Secretary for the

upcoming year. T-Michael Dougherty seconded this motion. All voted in favor, none

opposed.

B. Voting for Delegate & Alternate Delegate: Johnathan Zecher nominated Robin Irwin as

Delegate & T-Michael Dougherty as alternate delegate. Zach Nelson seconded this

motion. All voted in favor, none opposed. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:36 A.M. 

The next meeting will be March 14, 2024, at 9:00 am, at the ABPT Board Room. 

T-Michael Dougherty, Chair
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